
To:  Deering Board of Selectmen 
 
From:  Chief Andy Anderson 
 
Date:  1 February 2011  
 
Subject: Monthly Report 
 
This month’s report will cover the period from 1 January to 31 January 2011. The 
Deering Fire and Rescue responded to 22 calls during the month. 
 
Engine Two’s brakes required adjustment by the Town Highway Mechanic.  
Tanker One is still in service but will need repairs to three valves.  
 
On the 21st, Assistant Chief Ladue and I were present when the State Fire 
Marshal conducted an inspection of the Alternative High School housed at the 
Airport on 2nd New Hampshire Turnpike.  While there are still some “house-
keeping” items to complete, the building was approved by the Fire Marshal for 
the students to return to the building.  We will continue to work with all parties 
involved to assure that everything remains in compliance for the rest of this year 
and for each annual inspection. 
 
EMS Training was held on the 25th, consisting of a review of our equipment and 
where it is located in the Ambulance. Fire Training took place on the 23rd with Lt. 
Scott Carrigan of the Nashua Fire Department visiting us to present the Courage 
To Be Safe program offered through the National Fallen Firefighter’s Foundation. 
 
On the 4th, several more of our members received the Blood Borne Pathogens 
training they had missed in December.  At this time approximately two-thirds of 
the members have received this mandatory program. 
 
The Fire and Rescue Call Summary, Ambulance Call Summary, and Apparatus 
Report for the month of December are attached.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Chief Andy Anderson 
Deering Fire and Rescue 
 
Cc: File 
 Assistant Chief C. Ladue 
 Deputy Chief J. Tramontozzi 
 
 
 
 
 
 


